
From: Anne Howard
Sent: 20/02/2025 9:36:15 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2025/0132 McDonalds

I wish to object to this development.
The Rosebery St/ Kenneth Rd intersection roundabout is often congested. Increased traffic
generated by a takeaway / drive through food service outlet will exacerbate the traffic
congestion in an area that has main traffic flow west-east from Spit Bridge across to beach
suburbs from Queenscliff to Dee Why.
Rosebery St traffic is already impacted by entrance/ exits to/from Aldi and Woolworths and
other light industrial units, as well as heavy trucks accessing North Shore Cement & Sand,
and Bunnings.

Anne Howard


